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ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 
 

NOTIFICATION DATE: 
 
 

11/14/2023 
 
 

SOLICITATION TITLE: 
 

 

Lowdermilk Park Facility 
Improvements - ITB 

SOLICITATION 
NUMBER: 

 
24-007 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 
 
 

12/29/2023 
2:00PM 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,  
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

The following answers to written, submitted questions: 

1. Keynote 307 on A1.01 states “LOCATION OF NEW CONCRETE RETENTION ¬ REFER TO 
SITE CIVIL "BY OTHERS".” Please advise if we should include the concrete retention or 
exclude from our bid based on keynote “BY OTHERS”. 
 
ANSWER: Please include the concrete in your bid.  Disregard “by others”.  
 

2. During a site visit we noticed existing underground electrical that is in the footprint of the 
concrete retention.  See attached sketch and photos. This electrical is not on the 
prints. Please advise what the intention is with this electrical.  

ANSWER: We believe this electrical to be outside the work area. Should it be in the way, the 
 City would have its electrical contractor move it.  
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